
Dear Parents, 

As you might already know, there has been a change in coaching staff for the SVHS Cheer Squad. As we 
navigate these changes, please bear with us!  

The upcoming tryouts will be held at the high school on Monday May 22 through Thursday May 25. We 
will hold a mandatory parent meeting directly following tryouts on Monday May 22nd. This meeting will 
cover important fundraising information, detailed information about camp, and hopefully answer any 
questions that you may have.  

Our camp will tentatively be hosted here at our gym, with staff from UCA coming to train us. The camp 
dates will be three days between June 19-23. Please plan for your child to attend this camp as it is 
mandatory for all cheerleaders. The camp will cost approximately $219 per cheerleader, and we hope to 
make the majority, if not the total sum, in fundraising efforts.  

Following camp, we will be planning and preparing for the 4th of July parade and our largest fundraiser 
of the year which is the Search & Rescue Rodeo where we will run the concessions stand. Each 
cheerleader must participate, in addition to one parent. The funds from this fundraiser help ensure that 
your out-of-pocket costs remain as low as possible.  

If you have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me via email at 
fcmcnaughton@gmail.com. I look forward to meeting each of you and can’t wait to have a great year! 

 

Thank you, 

Faith McNaughton 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

May 22-26 Tryouts 

June 19-23 UCA Camp 

June 26-30 Practice and Rodeo Prep (Time TBA) 

July 1 Rodeo 

July 4 Parade  

July 5- 30 Free time 

July 31-Aug 4 Practice/ Parade Prep 

 

 


